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10 June 2024 

Secondary – Route to Sports Day 
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On Tuesday 16 July 2024, we are holding our whole school House Competition Athletics Sports 
Day at Costello Stadium.  This event has been held in previous years and this is a fantastic day for 
our school community. 
 
Every student in the school will be at the stadium for the whole day and we encourage all students 
to participate and to sign up for an event. 
 
Students will need to arrive at Costello Stadium wearing their school PE kit including their House 
Top.  We would also advise students to check the weather forecast and bring suitable clothing for 
the day which may include both warm clothing and/or sunscreen/sun hats.  A combination of the 
two is probably a good idea! 
 
Students will need to arrive at the stadium between 8:30am and 8:35am where registration will 
take place.  Please see overleaf for details of transport arrangements. 
 
Students will not be allowed to leave the Costello Stadium between the hours of 8:30am and 
2:45pm and will remain supervised by staff throughout the day.  Students will require a packed 
lunch, snack and plenty of water. 
 
In the event that inclement weather is forecast, we will make a decision at 4pm on Monday 15 July 
regarding the cancellation of the event.  An email will be sent to parents regarding any cancellation 
and the event information will also be displayed on the school X page (formerly Twitter, 
@HessleHigh). 
 
Please be aware that poor behaviour leading up to and during the day will result in an alternative 
timetable at Hessle High School supervised by a member of the Senior Leadership Team. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours faithfully  

 
Mrs C Leckenby 

Head of Sport & Health 
  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/


   

 

   

 

 
Travelling by School Bus: 
 
If your child takes the school bus to/from school (H1, H2, H3, H4), please note the buses will drop 
off and collect students directly from Costello Stadium.  Students will depart from Costello 
Stadium at 2:45pm. 
 
If your child rides the Fastrack 350 bus over the Humber Bridge, please ensure they are aware to 
alight and board the bus on Boothferry Road near Costello Stadium.  The map below shows the 
bus stops in both directions. 
 

 

  
  
 


